
Good afternoon! 

Whilst we get Tapestry up and running, here are some photos and a summary of what our lovely new 

Nursery children have been doing in their first couple of weeks. We have been so impressed at how 

they have all settled so quickly into our routines and have been so eager to learn. Please don’t worry 

if you see a few tears when you leave, this is perfectly normal and the children settle down as soon 

as you go!  

 

 

 

The children have been, amongst many other activities: making playdough, planting beans, looking 

for things that grow in our garden, counting, singing, sorting shapes, building castles, making 

collages, enjoying lots of stories and building friendships!  

Next week we shall be having a Coronation themed week where we shall be decorating biscuits and 

making flags and crowns. 

 

 


